
Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 

Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke 
Kanien’kehá:ka 
Registry 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 638-0500 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 
 

Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka 
Registry announces additions to the 

registry 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 20, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2023) The Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry (OKKR) wishes to advise the 
community that the most recent additions to the Registry have been 
posted on the OKKR page on the kahnawake.com website. 
  
One (1) person was added in December 2021, sixteen (16) were 
added in 2022, and two (2) have been added since the beginning of 
this year. 
  
During this same period 64 children have been added to the Registry. 
  
The additions were approved under the regulations developed and 
passed as part of the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law (the Law 
and regulations can be viewed at KanienkehakaOfKahnawakeLaw.pdf 
(kahnawakemakingdecisions.com)), which was passed in 2018.  
  
The names of the aforementioned can be accessed at MCK / 
Membership Department (kahnawake.com).  
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